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CLERK’S ALERT 
Proposed Superior Court Local Rule Amendments 
Comment Period Open March 1 – April 30, 2018 
Pursuant to King County Local Civil Rule 83, the review and comment period for the 
proposed new rules and amendments to the King County Superior Court Local Rules 
is now open. The Court will consider all comments received prior to May 1, 2018. 
 
Copies of the proposed new and amended local rules are available on the Clerk’s 
website (www.kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk/rules) and at the Clerk’s Office copy center 
in the King County Courthouse (Seattle) and the Maleng Regional Justice Center 
(Kent) Clerk’s Office locations. 
 
Comments to the proposed new rules and local rule amendments should be in writing 
and directed to: 

lrcomments@kingcounty.gov 
or 

Barbara Miner, Clerk of the Superior Court ATTN: Local Rules 
516 Third Ave, Rm E609 Seattle, WA 98104 

 
The proposed new and amended rules include: LGR 15; LCR 7, 10, 22, 40, 40.1, 59, 
69, 72, 77, 79, 93.04; 98.04; 98.16; LMAR 3.1; LCrR 5.1; LMPR, 1.8, 2.4, 3.4; LJuCR 
1.9, 2.4, 3.14; LFLR 4, 5, 6, 11, 14, 15, and 21. 
 
The final version of the local court rule amendments, as adopted by the Court after the 
review and comment period, will become effective September 1, 2018.  
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